
April 11th, 2014 

 
 
Dear Current Patient: 
 
 
Effective June 1st, 2014, Medicaid (including Medipass) as we know it 
will no longer be available for your healthcare coverage. 
 
You will be receiving a letter from Medicaid instructing you to choose a 
new Medicaid plan.  Currently, Physicians' Primary Care OB/GYN and 
Pediatrics ONLY participate with Staywell Medicaid.  To continue to see 
our physicians and midwives you will need to select Staywell Medicaid 
and do so no later than May 22nd, 2014 per Medicaid guidelines.  There 
will be other Medicaid products available as a choice for your coverage.  
Keep in mind we do not participate with any other plans. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact one of our Financial 
Counselors at Park Royal at 239-432-5858 or our Cape office at 239-574-
2229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adrienne Negron 
Office Manager 
 
 

 


